
Planning application comment was submitted on the07 December 2024 10:24 AM 

The following is a comment on application P222138/O by Sharon Tudor 

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application 

Comment: As with previous objections my comments are 

Loss of countryside, open space ,and wildlife: this area is much used by walkers , dog walkers, cyclists of all 

ages it is a peaceful piece of countryside on your doorstep. People would have to use their cars to access an 

area like this therefore bad for the environment. 

Lack of infrastructure. 

Cannot get appointments for healthcare now . doctors, dentists and hospital 

Traffic congestion : recently the traffic was queued back past Whitecross school going towards the city centre. 

Flooding : recently houses have been flooded where they never have before due to run off from the new site near 

Aylesbrook and on the Canon Pyon road and flooding outside the properties next to the proposed site in Three 

Elms road. 

There is already a large new development nearby so do not destroy what little accessible countryside we have 

left. 

l have no objection to the care home, where that is planned has no detrimental effect on the countryside. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Sharon 

Last name: Tudor 

Email 

Postcode: HR4 0DT 

Address: 12 Ranelagh Street, Hereford, HR4 0DT 

lnfrastructure from section 106 to consider: n/a 

Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planningservices/planningapplicationsearch/details? 

id=2221 38 

Form reference: FS-Case-668764738 
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